



Lord Avenue, Clayhall, Ilford, Essex IGŠ ÖDB Tel: 0208 550 5253 Email: admin.parkhill-jun@redbridge.gov.uk Head teacher: Mrs Denise Hughes-Mulhall B.Ed (Hons); MA.Ed; NPQH www.parkhilljunior.com

ALWAYS KEEP YOUR SOCIAL DISTANCE OF TWO METRES.

IT IS OUR SHARED RESPONSIBILITY.

22nd May 2020

Dear parents, carers and our incredible autonomous learners

We hope that you are all safe and well. **Most important**.

The half term holidays have arrived! Time may seem to be slipping away but holiday time should still bring a little cheer. We have almost completed the set-up for Google classrooms and during the first week back, your teacher will call you to provide you with your log-in. Exciting!

Today we have posted another **video communication**. Each day, a new recording will provide a message from your individual teachers. **Today, it is Ms Catellanos, reading a story.**

http://parkhilljunior.com/teacher-message

Please contact us if you need any help and we will do our best to assist, or to signpost you to a place where you can be helped. It is important that you remember, the Parkhill Junior Team are thinking of you. All contact details are on the website and at the top of this letter.

There are several links below that you might find useful.

Best wishes and stay safe.

Mrs Denise Hughes-Mulhall Headteacher

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-children-aged-2-to-4-to-learn-at-home-during-coronavirus-covid-19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-primary-school-children-continue-their-education-during-coronavirus-covid-19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-children-with-send-continue-their-education-during-coronavirus-covid-19
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance